
RP NEWSLETTER 11/8/18 
Dear Families, 
 
 
Winter weather is upon on.   Please remember to send warm coats, 
hats, gloves, and boots with your children to school.  Unless it is 0 
with the wind chill, they will have recess outdoors. 
 
Didn't make it to the book fair? Want to order some gifts for your 

children or grandchildren and support our schools? ​Shop our online book fair now until Nov. 13​​. All 

orders ship free to your child's school. Our schools earn at least 50% profit from all sales!  

Want to keep your shopping habits unknown to your little ones? Just note "parent pick up" when you place 

your order.  

Shop online at ​http://onlinebookfairs.scholastic.com/entrance.aspx?FID=3970794&direct=Y​  or simply 

search Scholastic Find a Fair and enter zip code 54974.  

Thank you for helping us promote a love of reading!  

 

Monday, November 12, veterans have been invited to Rosendale Primary.  We are excited to have 17 veterans 

who have signed up to spend time with students in the classroom and have lunch with them.  Remember 

Veterans Day this Sunday and thank a veteran for their service. 

 

Tuesday, November 13 the 2nd grade at Rosendale Primary will be taking a field trip to Cave of the Mounds. 

Don't forget to send your child with their bag lunch.  

 
Community Information: 
South Shore Chorale and Orchestra will present A South Shore Christmas on December 1, at 7:30 p.m.  
 

https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-11805704&link=http%3A%2F%2Fonlinebookfairs.scholastic.com%2Fentrance.aspx%3FFID%3D3970794%26direct%3DY

